
         

                                                                        

                                       
 

Challenge, Creativity, Compassion: Create a pure heart in me – Psalm 51:10 
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24th February 2023  
 
Dear parents and carers  

As you are aware Miss Wass was unwell at the end of the last half term with a blood clot on her 
leg and is now receiving and responding to treatment for blood clots on her lungs and will not be 
in school for the next two weeks.  

In her absence the teaching provision for Neptune class is covered my Mrs Patten, Mrs Lewis 
and Mrs Ward with Miss Wass supporting with lesson planning and content.  

Miss Wass is in regular contact with the school and is being supported by myself,  the Senior 
Lead team at Acton School and the school's Standards and Excellence Partner. 
    
I would like to reassure you that the children’s learning and wellbeing remains priority , including 
preparations for year 6 SATS.  

I am sure you will join us in wishing Miss Wass a speedy recovery and I will update you should 
there be any changes to the expected return date.    
 

Kind regards  

  

Mrs E Chapman  

Chair or Governors.  
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